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Wright, Darlene

From: George Alves Jr [galve405@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 2:01 PM
To: George Alves Jr
Subject: Please do not restart San Onofre

Please help keep our children healthy, our land,air & water safe and NOT restart this plant, which each of you

are fully aware, is inevitably destined to malfunction and contaminate our world.

George Alves Jr.
www.farmersagent.com / a Ives
888-877-1350
#lagentforme
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